THE HONORABLE OFFICE OF
ALEX ARCHULETA
MIDLAND COUNTY DISTRICT CLERK
500 N. LORAINE STREET, 3%*° FLOOR, MIDLAND, TEXAS 79701
OFFICE: 432.688.4500 AArchuleta@mcounty.com

Friday, September 6, 2024

Re: New Case Management System and Public Access

Dear Midland County Subscription Site User,

For several years, Midland County has provided a subscription site for public access to records in both
the County and District Clerk offices.

We've been in a 20-month process of migrating our current case management software to a new vendor,
Tyler Technologies. This migration is almost complete. Our offices will go live with this new software on
September 9, 2024, and the subscription site will go live within two weeks. This means that there will be
a slight period during which the subscription site will not be available.

Significant changes to the online subscription service will occur and require us to migrate to a new

subscription site for the public to continue access to records. Our current site, http://jp.co.midland.tx.us,
will be redirected to a webpage that will display two links. The first link will be redirected to re:SearchTX.
If you already have an account with this site, you will be able to access all cases except for criminal cases.

Currently, we are informed that the State of Texas committee that oversees this site is actively working
on approving the access of criminal cases. This is tentatively scheduled in 2025. In the interim, the
second link will be redirecting to a portal where you will be able to access all criminal cases. This will
require a separate registration once it is made available. When the re:SearchTX site allows criminal case
access, we will retire the secondary portal and consolidate everything into re:SearchTX.

We anticipate that both subscription sites will be available no later than the week of September 30th.
Thanking you in advance for your patience and understanding while we are in transition, | remain

Most Respectfully,

Alex Archuleta



